NEWSLETTER



JANUARY 2023

Your Horse, Your Choice

PRACTICE NEWS

LASER SURGERY - SARCOIDS

The practice now has its own laser equipment meaning no long wait times for treatment and flexibilty in organising appointments to suit your needs. With the colder weather and fewer flies around (making post-surgery management easier) it is an ideal time of year to think about being proactive about those 'dreaded' sarcoids. Laser removal has a less than 10% recurrence rate in comparison to other treatments. Becoming increasingly popular rather than referrals, the procedure is quick, simple and carried out on the yard (mains power is required). Please contact the practice if you have any concerns regarding sarcoids or would like further information on the treatment.



HAPPY NEW YEAR

We hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and New Year. We look forward to working with our lovely clients and horses in 2023 and can't thank you all enough for your continued support as we wouldn't be the practice we are today without you all.

POSTAL ORDERS

We are hoping to resume our normal postal service for regular medication orders for registered clients and orders that are placed via our online shop. Our online shop was temporarily closed over December due to the ongoing disruption however this will be back up and running during the 1st week of January. We hope there will be no further disruption to this service with any future strikes by Royal Mail and thank you for your understanding and patience.





► READ MORE NEWSLETTERS

FACEBOOK

Don't forget to join our Facebook Group- get in touch with each other, share thoughts, contacts and tell us what you want!



PREVENTATIVE DENTAL WORK CAN SAVE A HORSE'S TEETH

Check out our online videos of dental work done.

LAMENESS SENSORS

Contact the practice for more information or to make an appointment for your horse



CALL THE
PRACTICE NOW
TO BOOK YOUR
DENTAL
APPOINTMENT
01442 851921

Follow the link below to view our Terms and Conditions of Business

LINK TO T&C'S







